
OLD ST JOHN’S ROAD SPEEDING
PUBLIC CONSULATION

Based on a survey completed by 11 people. 

Responses to proposed speed humps on Old St John’s Road

Against
63.6%

For
36.4%

The results were taken to the Roads Committee in Feburary 2023. The
sceheme was unanimously rejected by the Roads Committee.


